
Teens have opinions and questions about today’s important issues.  

The influence of social media, politics, gender issues and terrorism –

our young people have views on all these things.      

During this weekend getaway 9th-12th graders will examine topics 

like these in a safe and healthy environment. 

They’ll also have lots of time to have fun in the outdoors & create 

lasting memories & friendships! 

     Episcopal Diocese of Newark 

  High School Getaway 

“Having Our Say” 

    

April 29-May 1, 2016 
at Cross Roads Outdoor Ministries 

29 Pleasant Grove Rd., Port Murray, NJ 

COST:  Registrations received by the April 14th early bird deadline: $84.        
Registrations received by the April 21st general registration deadline: $99.   

Scholarships are available.  
Please visit: http://dioceseofnewark.org/event/high-school-retreat-2016 

for online or paper  registration. 
For more information, contact Kaileen Alston, Dir. of Youth & Young 

Adult Ministries, at (973) 430-9991 or kalston@dioceseofnewark.org. 


